
                                                                                                            
Final Newsletter of 2022 

 
Dear Members 
 
As we come to the end of another successful year for Somersham Bowls Club, we would like to wish you all a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
We would also like to share with you a few pictures of the events that have taken place since the last 
newsletter. 
 
Bonfire Night – 5th November   This event was, once again, a huge success and must have been our best yet.   
 

   
 
 Christmas Lunch -  4th December 
 
Thank you for creating a great atmosphere, it made all of our efforts worthwhile. Also a big thank you for the 
many raffle prizes you so kindly donated.  The raffle raised an amazing £250 which will be put towards the 
planned kitchen upgrade. 
 

                       
 
 
Our thanks, as always, to all those that have given up their time, and helped out again this year.   
 

Somersham Town Bowls Club Committee                                                                                                                               


